
Christmas celebration activities at HA
shopping centres (with photos)

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Housing Authority:

     With Christmas approaching, the Hong Kong Housing Authority (HA) is
launching Christmas promotions in its shopping centres to share the joy with
the public in this festive season. The HA strives to provide a wide range of
activities in its shopping centres to enhance the provision of services to
residents and the business environment. 
 
     "Residents may visit the HA shopping centres for Christmas festive fun
and to find gift ideas for their family and friends. They may also visit
games booths and enjoy stage performances," a spokesman for the HA said today
(December 5).
 
     At the HA's regional shopping centre Domain in Yau Tong, Kowloon, the
lovely penguin Pororo is the star of the shopping centre. Embellished with
colourful decorations, the shopping centre is a good place for people to take
Christmas photos. Moreover, there is a snowy slide and other games for
children.
 
     In the afternoon on Christmas Day (December 25) and New Year Day
(January 1, 2020) there will be artistes' performances, and a lucky draw will
be held from December 7, 2019, to January 1, 2020, with fabulous prizes. The
most impressive grand prize is a five-door hatchback vehicle.
 
     As for the HA's other shopping centres, there will be variety shows at
Choi Tak and Lei Muk Shue Shopping Centres by artistes on Christmas Day, and
at Hung Fuk and Mei Tin Shopping Centres on Boxing Day (December 26)
respectively from 2.30pm to 4pm.
           
     There will be booth games, balloon twisting, snack stalls and Santa
Claus parades at Choi Tak, Ching Long, Kwai Chung, Lei Muk Shue, On Kay and
Siu Hong Shopping Centres on Christmas Day, and at Mei Tin, Hoi Lai, Hung
Fuk, Tin Yan and Nam Shan Shopping Centres as well as Ping Shek Estate and
Shui Chuen O Plaza on Boxing Day. For details, please refer to the shopping
centre posters.
      
     In the afternoon on Christmas Day and Boxing Day, shoppers may redeem
gifts at So Uk, On Tai, Choi Tak, Ching Long, Kwai Chung, Mei Tin, Hoi Lai,
Lei Muk Shue, On Kay, Siu Hong, Hung Fuk, Tin Yan and Nam Shan Shopping
Centres as well as Ping Shek Estate and Shui Chuen O Plaza subject to
spending requirements and daily quotas on a first-come, first-served basis.
 
     To encourage visits to HA shopping centres, free parking will be
provided to shoppers at Domain and Yau Lai Shopping Centre in Yau Tong upon
spending a designated amount.
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     For shoppers' convenience, free Wi-Fi services have been provided since
the end of November 2019 in 18 of the HA's shopping centres, namely Domain,
Cheung Lung Lane, Choi Ying Place, Cheung Ching Commercial Complex, Ching Lai
Commercial Centre, On Kay Commercial Centre and Lung Poon Court Commercial
Centre as well as Choi Tak, Hung Fuk, Nam Shan, Shek Mun, Ying Tung, Pok
Hong, Hoi Lai, Mei Tin, Shek Pai Wan, Shek Kip Mei and On Tat Shopping
Centres.

    

  

http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201912/05/P2019120400315_photo_1168917.jpg
http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201912/05/P2019120400315_photo_1168918.jpg
http://gia.info.gov.hk/general/201912/05/P2019120400315_photo_1168919.jpg

